Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

yent: Monday, September 15, 2003 1:57 PM

To: TerraFirma@theedge.ca’

Subject: RE: DRAFT CE Maps (EA-03-002, EA-03-003, EA-03-004)

The Review Board will make a decision on Sept. 18th, 2003. Some parties have inquired
about the possibility of extension but no written reguests for:.an extension have been
received.

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.

Environmental Assessment Officer

MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063 «
Fax: (867} 766-7074

e-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message—----

From: Terra Firma Consultants [mailto:TerraFirma@theedge.ca]
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2003 12:02 PM .
To: Sherry Sian

Subject: RE: DRAFT CE Maps (EA-03-002, EA-03-003, EA-03-004)

Sherry, 1s there any thought to extending the comment period for the GLL report? LA

————— Original Messagg—-—--—-- .

From: Sherry Sien [mailto:ssian@mveirb.nt.ca]

Sent: September 15, 2003 11:56 AaM

To: YK Land and Environment Committee (Business Fax); NWIMN - IMA Coordinator; Terra Firma
Consultants; BlaisE@DFO-MPQ.GC.CA; bobz@nsma.net; CPAWS NWT; Eric Yaxley;
Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca; glen abernethy@hlthss.gov.nt.ca; kris@nsma.net; stephmat@axion.net;
marcinkoskil@inac.gc.ca; mvaydik@ssimicro.com; mike.fournierfec.gc.ca;
smontgomery@theedge.ca; fairmanf@inac.gc.ca; gvantighem@city.yellowknife.nt.ca;
mbraden@theedge.ca; csecap@direct.ca; promislowm@inac.gc.ca; cowleypgeo@hotmail.com:
plainlanguagelnwtliteracy.ca

Subject: DRAFT CE Maps (EA-03-002, EA-03-003, EA-03-004)

Gartner Lee Ltd. submitted the attached draft hand drawn maps. These varsions were
produced by taking photos of the maps. This has created some distortion and altered the
scale. The originals are on the public registry.

The use of lines to depict use areas is intended to reflect the level of certainty in
these uses. The extent of use inland can not be clearly bounded. Please note that
recreational uses deo not necessarily reflect the full extent of traditional use
activities.

Please feel free to mark up changes to these maps as part of your comments. Comments on
the maps should be submitted by fax/e-mail.

All files are in JPG format. Please let me know if you encounter any difficulties in
reviewing these.

Thank you.

Sherry
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